
  

 

       

 

 

 

 

  

    

 

  

 

 
  

Tritlington Friends PTA invite your children to enjoy a Movie Night with the 
 Minions! 



Reply Slip- Minions Movie Night 24.01.2020 ( Return by 20/1/2020) 

Child/(ren) name(s)………………………………………………….…………………………………………………….. 

I would like ……………………tickets for the Minion Movie Night £3.50 each; the total enclosed 

£……………..……. (Cheque/ cash). (Please make cheque payable to “Tritlington Friends”) 

      Signed…………………………………………………………………………….....Date:………………………. 

     Please print your name………………………………………………………….…..………………………… 

The evening will begin at 4.30pm in 
the school hall and a Minion outfit or 

yellow clothes are encouraged!  
 

We will be watching the “Minions” 
movie, with extra activities as well as 

enjoying some Popcorn, Pizza and 
refreshments!  

 

This is a Ticket Only event which costs 
£3.50 per child and includes the 

activities and refreshments. Siblings are 
welcome to come along and join in, 
provided they have their ticket too! 
Parents of Nursery and Reception 

children will need to stay with their 
children. 

Tickets will be going on sale this week, so please complete the reply slip below and 
return it to school with payment via the yellow box outside the Office by the  

20th January please. 
 

 


